From: Marcia Wertz

To: Haddon. Stacey
Subject: Comments for City Council of Lompoc
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 3:45:53 PM

Hello, | am a resident of Lompoc and would like to communicate a couple of issues that need
to be addressed. Firstly, | would like to reiterate a noise complaint once again regarding an
ongoing and nightly "chronic-noise-hum-vibration" that should be addressed by the City of
Lompoc. | have communicated this to the City in writing in March of this year, as well as again
via phone, and email. It is detected from my residence and | have concern that it could be
detected by other city residents as well.

Secondly, | would like to communicate that at this point in time, 9 months after initial State
declarations for shut-downs of Schools, small businesses, etc etc, that it is time our City
Officials stand up to the unlawful and unconstitutional edicts from the Governor and upper
departments. Many local businesses have already had to close their retail locations and the
few that are surviving deserve the immediate support from Local City representatives.

Thank Youl!
Marcia Wertz
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